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Monthly Health Education Seminars

Tension Headache

- Thetime bomb of city lifestyle -

Headache is common. It is so common that some people , ,
may haveit all the time, severely affecting their life and

~ work.  However, many headaches were associated with

- mental stress and muscle spasm.  This seminar will explore
with you the cause and characteristics of Tension Headache,
physiotherapy intervention to relief them and how people '
could help themselves. Besides routinely taking
pain-killing tablets, there are other ways for a better relief. :
Speaker: Mr. Kerry Fung, Physiotherapist f ( )
Date: Thursday, 31 March, 2005.
Time: 7:00 -8:30 pm

\enue; Central Clinic (Room 508 Takshing House, 20 Des ( 20 508 )
Voeu)t,l oad Central, Hong Kong) :
Language: Cantonese 25372083

Freqﬂof Charge. For enquiries, please call us at 2537 2083.
\ Seatsarelimited, please reserve yours early.
i) s

Voluntary on-field sports physiotherapy service
We are glad to announce that voluntary sports physiotherapy
' service for PE Students and Team Athletes of the Hong Kong
. Baptist University (HKBU) has been started from 1
February. Our physiotherapists and trainees will attend to
students free of charge on every Tuesday from 7:30 - 9:30
pm at the Joint Sports Centre (JSC) off the HKBU Shaw
Campus. We shall also sponsor the cost for all consumable
itemsfor the service at thisstage. The initial stage of the
service will be held weekly until the end of this semester in
4 i April.  Serviceswill resume during termtime.  Students
L can make appointments in person at the JSC on Tuesdays or

contact JSC staff.
Special Offer for elderly Card Holders

(Mongkok Clinic Only)

We are now providing a discount of 40% to
clients who are elderly card Holders at our
Mongkok Clinic. Please contact us for details.

Activities Report

Thank you for your participation in our “ Monthly
Health Education Seminars’. Without your kind support, our
seminars would not have such success. We hope that more
people could enjoy and learn from the seminar and stay healthy
physically, mentally and spiritually.

Mr. Ray To acted as the speaker of the “ Basic M assage
Coursefor Parents’ for Heep Hong Society Yuen Long
Branch on 19 & 26 February 2005. The theme of the course
was on Massage for Children. It was very well received by
parents participated in the program.

Health is a continuum of physical, mental & spiritual well being.




